
Intergroup Office
— Limited Opening —

St. Paul Intergroup will, in accord with the Governors guidance, do a limited opening of our 
office. While our phone services will continue as they have previously, we will now be 
providing “Curbside Pickup” for items purchased from our inventory. We will not be able to 
allow persons inside the store for shopping.

To that end, we are announcing the opening of an online store. While we do not yet have 
all our inventory listed in the store - we will be adding items as quickly as we can until we have 
our full inventory available for online purchase.

Procedure for online ordering and shipping or pickup.

1) Order your items through the online store at: aaspi.ecwid.com. 
 (a.a. st. paul intergroup)You can also reach the store by going to the     
 Recovery/Merchandise page on this website.
2) Schedule your pickup, or choose a shipping option.
3) Review the email sent to you regarding your order.
4) At the scheduled time, arrive at the Intergroup Office location.
5) Call the Intergroup Office to announce your arrival.
6) Indicate your order and provide a description of your car and its location.

Open for Business

Contributions can also be provided at this website under   
 “Unity/Contribute”
  or
 on a mobile, you can contribute at:
  “cash.app/$spintergroup”

https://aaspi.ecwid.com

